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First name: Max

Last name: Brown

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: I have attended two meetings and presentations by the Forest Service, one at the Chatahoochee

Nature Center and one at the Sierra Club meeting at the Amicolola Lodge.  So I appreciate the opportunity to

learn about the Foothills Project.  I will continue to participate in future such events and to maintain my voice for

bird habitat.  


